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To the City Council, 
 
The Prestige Mortuary is submitting its request for extension of the PD, which 
allows Family Viewing and Visitation of the Deceased at our location. (404 E. 
Broad Street, Mansfield TX 76063)  
 
We would like the yearly extension to begin February 27, 2018 through 
February 26, 2019. 
 
The Prestige Mortuary has complied with all of the regulations that were set 
before us, by using proactive means to recognize and address logistical issues 
before they become problems.  
 

1. We employ a reputable security company to maintain the premises during 
Visitations 

2. In addition to the above, we have adequate staff present when Viewings 
are scheduled. The staff is prepared to inform our guest and manage the 
ingress and egress of visitors. 

3. TPM hasn’t experienced any issues with accommodating parking and 
there hasn’t been any traffic concerns. 

4. To our knowledge there has been no complaints against us.  
 
Finally, all our city codes are current and all regulatory guidelines are up to 
standard. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
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